msmith (Mike Smith)

From: Ron Delarnette <ron.dejarnette@evergy.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 4:19 PM

To: msmith (Mike Smith)

Subject: Removal of services

This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Internal Use Only

Mike,

Evergy has removed services to 1801 O’Brien, 1803 O’Brien, 1805 O'Brien, 1807 O’Brien, 1809 O’Brien and 1811
O’Brien. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks

Ron



